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2017 Theodore H. Brodie 
Distinguished Safety Award  

 

Application Information and Instructions 
 

1. All National Insulation Association (NIA) Contractor, Distributor/Fabricator, Manufacturer 
(Associate), and Metal Building Laminator member companies in good standing are 
encouraged to apply using the application for their individual category. All applications are 
kept confidential. Please see application for eligibility details. If your company’s 2018 dues 
have not been paid at the time of judging, your application will not be considered. No 
exceptions will be made. 

 

2. All applications must be received no later than January 31, 2018. Incomplete applications, 
applications received after the deadline, and applications received without payment will not 
be considered.  

 

3. Applications should be typed for legibility and ease of review. Please use a font size of 11 or 
larger. Please answer all questions in your own words. UNLESS ATTACHMENTS OR COPIES 
OF YOUR PROGRAM ARE REQUESTED, THEY WILL NOT BE GRADED. 

 

4. Recipients of the 2017 Theodore H. Brodie Distinguished Safety Award will be chosen on the 
basis of their overall safety program, means of communication and training, and company 
safety policy. Safety programs are not judged against other safety programs—only against 
an “ideal” program. 

 

5. Please complete this application and submit it with a check for the $250 application 
processing fee to the address below. Companies applying for the first time receive a 
discount of 50% and should send a check for $125. All checks should be made payable to 
“National Insulation Association,” not to Auman, Mahan & Furry. Questions regarding the 
application process may be submitted to Aimee Doyle at adoyle@insulation.org.  

 

Auman, Mahan & Furry 
Attn: Gary Auman, NIA Legal Counsel 
110 North Main Street 
Suite 1000 
Dayton, OH 45402-1738 

 

Award Presentation 
All award recipients will be announced and recognized during NIA’s 63rd Annual Convention at the 
Hyatt Regency Grand Cypress, Orlando, Florida, on Thursday, April 19, 2018. Photographs will be 
taken and made available to award recipients. The photos may also be used in NIA publications and 
marketing materials. 


